
Mr. John Montieth 
Selectmens' Office 
Town Of Waterboro 
Waterboro, Maine 04087 

March 16,1990 

Dear Mr. Montieth: 

Congratulations !!!!!!!! on your successful bid for 
Selectman. I am happy our vote helped. 

On January 29,1990 I wrote the Selectmen regarding the 
unnecessary hassle the Code Enforcement Officer has put us 
through, also I pointed out direct violations to the code 
allowed by the Code Enforcement Officer. Enclosed is a copy 
of my January 29,1990 letter. 

On January 30,1990 I wrote the Code Enforcement 
Officer's secretary re~uesting the Conditional Use Permit 
she neglected to give me on January 26,1990, which I paid 
for. 

As of this writing I have had no response to either 
letter. 

Now that you are on the board I would like you to 
present these outstanding re~uests to the full board at your 
next meeting for disposition and let me know the decision. 

Thank you in advance. 

C.M. Thornton 
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